
FEBRUARY 2017 

	

SPRINGFIELD MOTORBOAT CLUB 	

	
	

	

BE SURE TO VISIT US ON THE WEBPAGE! www.smbcweb.org 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

	
Members	Meeting	 Thursday	 February	2nd				

Valentine’s	Dinner	 Saturday	 February	11th					

Board	Meeting	 Wednesday	 February	15th		
	

DINING ROOM:	
	
Winter	Hours	Remain	in	Effect:	

	
Sunday:	Restaurant	Closed	
Monday:	Closed	
Tuesday:	Dinner	5:00-8:00	p.m.		
Wednesday:	Lunch	from	11:00	a.m.	–	2:00	p.m.–	Dinner	5:00-8:00	p.m.	
Thursday:	Lunch	from	11:00	a.m.	–	2:00	p.m.–	Dinner	5:00-8:00	p.m.	
Friday:	Lunch	from	11:00	a.m.	–	2:00	p.m.–	Dinner	5:00-9:00	p.m.;	Bar	open	until	
10	p.m.	
Saturday:	Dinner	5:00-9:00	p.m.;	Bar	open	until	10	p.m.	

	

Please	remember	to	make	dining	reservations,	especially	during	busy	days	&	times.	

RESERVATIONS:	217.529.1511	
	

	 	



	

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 
	

If	 anyone	 has	 news	 of	 a	 member	 who	 is	 sick	 or	 has	 passed	 away	 please	 contact	 the	

Secretary	or	one	of	 the	board	members	so	 that	we	can	send	a	card	on	behalf	of	 the	club	
membership.	Contact	Ann	McCaughan	at	ann.mccaughan@comcast.net	
	
WORK	HOURS	LOG	BOOKS.	There	are	two	logbooks	in	the	bar	under	the	large	screen	TV;	
one	 is	 for	 recording	 hours	worked	 and	 the	 other	 is	 to	 list	 your	 name	 if	 you	 need	work	

hours.	Please	remember	to	record	any	work	hours	that	you	work	and	sign	up	to	get	your	
hours	in.		

	

COMMODORE: MIKE LINDSEY 
	

Welcome	all	to	the	new	year.		
Things	 are	moving	 right	 along	 at	 the	 club	with	 a	 new	Queen	 of	 Hearts	

game	every	Friday	after	the	old	one	ended	with	Mike	Hamende.	

Thanks	 to	 Fred	 Walraven	 for	 all	 his	 work	 on	 running	 this	 great	
fundraiser.	

	

Building	project	is	also	moving	right	along	with	painting	being	done	and	
tile	getting	ready	to	go	on.	The	floors	will	be	cleaned	and	

sealed	 in	 the	 next	 2	 weeks	 and	 then	 toilet	 fixtures	 and	 partitions	 to	
follow.	Shooting	for	the	bathrooms	to	be	open	by	2/25.!	

	

Condolences	to	Steve	Todd	as	his	mother	passed	away	Saturday	the	28th.	Please	keep	him	
and	his	family	in	your	thoughts	and	prayers.	

	
Commodore		

Mike	Lindsey	

	

VICE COMMODORE: STEVE TODD	
	

26	 hearty	 souls	 had	 a	 rollicking	 good	 time	 at	 the	 New	 Year's	 Eve	

party.	Thank	you	for	attending.		
	

A	large	number	of	golfers	went	through	our	club	for	the	Frozen	Open.	
Thank	you	Scott	Sheets	and	Art	Bowden	for	chauffeuring	the	golfists	

from	club	to	club.	
Much	appreciation	to	the	Krell	and	Hamende	brothers	as	well	as	Fred	Walraven	and	

Mike	Lindsey	for	doing	the	literal	heavy	lifting.	Todd	Hayes	served	as	"course	pro"	
for	 the	 day.	 Approximately	 $1300.00	was	 taken	 	in	 at	 the	 bar.	 Thanks	 to	 all	 who	

helped	and	participated!!	
	

We	 expect	 a	 big	 turn	 out	 for	 the	 Valentine's	 day	 dinner	 dance.	 Make	 your	
reservations	soon!!	

	
	



	
	

FLEET CAPTAIN: SCOTT SHEETS       
	
Dock	 72	 has	 been	 sold.	Dock	 of	 the	 year	 award	 is	 going	 to	Dock	 25,	 Bob	
Krell	 and	 Dock	 70,	 Larry	McVey.	 The	 Springfield	 Boat	 Show	will	 be	 held	

February	24	 -	 26,	 2017	at	 the	 Illinois	 State	Fair	Grounds;	Orr	Building.	 If	

you	would	like	to	volunteer	to	host	a	booth	please	contact	Scott	Sheets.			
	 	

SMBC	Fleet	Captain	
Scott	Sheets	

217-306-7206	

Ssheets1@att.net	
	

	

GROUNDS DIRECTOR: MIKE HAMENDE    
 
Nothing	to	report	on	grounds.	

	

	

	

	

BUILDING DIRECTORS: BRUCE OBERREITER & BRUCE HOGAN 
	

The	Club	 thanks	Bob	Krell	 for	his	service	as	a	Building	Director	
during	2016.	Bruce	Oberreiter	will	continue	to	serve,	and	Bruce	

Hogan	 joins	 him	 as	 Co-Director.	 No	 major	 reports	 on	 the	

building;	 filters	 have	 been	 changed	 and	 thermostats	 reset	 to	
change	 based	 on	 club	 hours.	 The	 freezer	 door	 may	 need	

replacing.	

	

SECRETARY: ANN MCCAUGHAN    
	
As	secretary,	 I	am	reliant	on	club	members	to	provide	me	with	 information	

that	 needs	 dissemination	 to	 the	 greater	 membership,	 especially	 regarding	

Good	 and	Welfare.	 Please	 be	 sure	 to	 contact	me	 if	 you	 are	 aware	 of	 any	
members	or	 family	 	members	who	should	receive	the	clubs	condolences	or	
blessings.	I	can	be	contacted	via	email	at	ann.mccaughan@comcast.net,	or	via	
telephone	at	208-221-9795	with	that	information.	

	

In	 addition,	 we	 are	 working	 diligently	 to	 ensure	 all	 members	 are	 getting	 emails,	 and	
continue	to	receive	reports	that	not	everyone	is	receiving	them.	If	you	are	not	getting	club	

emails,	please	email	me	directly	at	the	above	address	and	I	will	manually	check	your	email	

in	the	system.		
	

	

	



	

	

MEMBERSHIP: JIM RAPPS   
	

SMBC	is	pleased	to	welcome	Brett	Yates	and	his	family	back	to	the	club	

this	month	after	living	out	of	state.		Membership	inquiries	can	be	directed	
to	Jim	Rapps:	jmr1070@comcast.net.	Paper	applications	are	available	at	

the	club,	or	a	PDF	version	can	be	Downloaded	from	the	SMBC	website.		

	
MEMBER	 SPONSORS	
Philip	Wetherell	
	

Todd	Hayes	&	Jim	Rapps	
	

BEACH DIRECTOR: ADAM BLAIR 
	
We	welcome	our	new	Beach	Director,	Adam	Blair,	who	confirms	the	beach	

is	 closed	 until	 next	 season.	 Bruce	 Hogan	 has	 transitioned	 to	 one	 of	 the	

Building	Director	positions.		

	
	

Congratulations	to	Jim	Corrigan	who	took	home	first	for	Decorations	at	the	Chili	Cookoff!		


